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Posted on February 17, 2021

On Tuesday 16 February we celebrated Pancake Day with lots of laughs at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

We had a pancake flipping competition to see who could do the most flips of their pancake without dropping it!

Everyone joined in and gave it their best to win the competition and enjoyed giggling with friends cheering them on.

Later on we had fresh pancakes for dessert with lots of toppings including cream, fruit, ice cream and lots more!

All of our pancakes were delicious and we had plenty to go around. Good times!
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Our pancakes were a big hit!

 

 

 


